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To whom it may concern,

It gives me pleasure to provide this letter of recommendation for Patrol Masters. During spring 2019,
while serving as a site administrator at Bobier Elementary School (BES) in Vista Unified School District
(VUSD), Patrol Masters provided employment services for our crossing guards. During this time, Patrol
Masters did an excellent job of assigning crossing guards for the BES community.

While performing the duties of finding employees who could sustain safety for our students and
community members at our busy intersections, Patrol Masters handled our needs with precision and
professionalism. This is evidenced in two ways. First, as soon as Patrol Masters officially began to
provide employment services for crossing guards, the BES community experienced consistent attendance
from crossing guards who were assigned to the Bobier Drive and North Santa Fe Avenue intersection.
By having consistent attendance, we were able to count on the crossing guard to be there for the safety
of our students and community members. Second, within one day of the time that I reported to Patrol
Masters a complaint I received about the general behavior of one of the BES crossing guards, Patrol
Masters assigned a different crossing guard to the BES duty.

The consistent attendance of the crossing guards as well as the professionalism demonstrated with a swift
assignment change made a positive difference for student safety. Both of these experiences required
Patrol Masters to be knowledgeable about the importance of safety and resourceful in assigning crossing
guards to particular areas. I greatly appreciate the support Patrol Masters provided to the BES students,
parents, and community.

I recommend Patrol Masters to assist with your safety patrol assignments without reservation. Please
contact me for any questions.

Sincerely,
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Kyle C. Ruggles, Ed.D.

Principal

Alamosa Park Elementary School
(760) 940-0700 x 49001



